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By email only 
 

12 July 2019 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

RE: Riverside Energy Park 
 

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO) recently received the “Rule 17” letter in 
relation to the application by Cory Riverside Energy (“the Applicant”) for an order Granting 
Development Consent for the Riverside Energy Park Project on 01 July 2019. 

 
The MMO has further reviewed the online documents, specifically “6.3 Environmental 
Statement Technical Appendices”. The MMO has established that there do not appear 
to be any works within the UK Marine Area (Section 42, Marine & Coastal Access Act, 
2009). From the information provided it would appear that there are no licensable marine 
works which fall within our remit. Please note that any maintenance or alteration to the jetty 
discussed within section 3.3 of the Environmental Statement would be licensable.  

 
With regard to the MMO’s previous response dated 04 April 2018, if marine works are 
required, we encourage the applicant to liaise with the MMO at the earliest opportunity 
in order to clarify any requirements for a marine licence, whether standalone or ‘deemed’ 
within a Development Consent Order (DCO). Where a marine licence is deemed within a 
DCO, the MMO is the delivery body responsible for post-consent monitoring, variation, 
enforcement and revocation of provisions relating to the marine environment. 

 
If you would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly. 

Yours Sincerely 

Jamie Short 
Marine Licensing Case Officer  
D +44 (0)2082 256469 
E   jamie.short@marinemanagement.org.uk 
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